
 

 

John Clark 

 

Although not on the Committee, John has become one of our regular Monday night group ride 

leaders so we thought he should have his own ‘bio’. 

For many years John has buzzed about on a 2008 KTM 990 Superduke (yes, astonishingly for a 

KTM it has proven to be vaguely reliable) but he is now also the proud owner of a 2024 BMW 

R1300GS. We can only assume he’ll be joining the IAM soon!  

John hasn’t written a Bio so we’ve produced this little insight until he does. If you’d like to know more 
about him, just hunt him down on a Monday night and start chatting! 
 
He has provided us with this photo. Although we think he’s living in the past with this one as he now 
looks about 20 years older! 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/StevenageAndDMCC
http://www.stevenageanddmcc.co.uk/


 

 


